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Dear CMCA Members, 

 I feel it but I am not ready 
for it! Yes a fall chill is in the air! 
I may have to start wearing shoes 
instead of  sandals.  I have had a 
very busy month as I am sure all 
of  you have.  November election 
is coming up fast, ballots will be 
mailed out on October 17th and 
hopefully we can put this elec-
tion behind us.  The Conference 
Committee just met and went 
over the entire program for the 
Fall Conference in Grand Junc-
tion November 15 – 18, 2015 
and registration is available now.  
Book early to get hotel rooms 
near the Convention Center.  
Scholarships will also be avail-
able for this conference. 

 I would like to invite you 
all to think about participating 
on a CMCA committee or on 
the CMCA Board.  We have vari-
ous board positions open and it 
would be great to have you ap-
ply.  We have such a wonderful 
year ahead of  us with our very 
own conference in 2017 and it is 
such a wonderful feeling to con-
tribute to such an amazing or-
ganization.  Please think about it, 

we have Vice President 3 year 
term, Secretary, 2 year term, and 
a Director, 2 year term. More in-
formation will be coming out in 
the next couple of  weeks!  I am 
very proud to be a part of  this 
organization and love celebrating 
our successes!  Hope to see you 
in Grand Junction in November! 
 
Rhonda B. Coxon, CMC 
CMCA President 
Town of  Snowmass Village 
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